State of Wisconsin
DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES
3550 Mormon Coulee Road
La Crosse WI 54601

Scott Walker, Governor Cathy Stepp, Secretary Scott Humrickhouse, Regional Director Telephone 608-785-9000 FAX 608-785-9990



February 5, 2014

Mr. and Mrs. Chris Leer E9006 North Lyster Rd. Readstown, WI 54652

Subject: Satisfaction of Notice of Discharge

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Leer:

The purpose of this letter is to acknowledge that you have implemented the necessary corrective actions at your farm located at T12N R4W S24 SENW in the Town of Viroqua in Vernon County that was requested in the Notice of Discharge (NOD) dated October 19, 2012. You received this notice to reduce or eliminate animal waste discharges from your livestock operation to Harrison Creek. Your NOD required that you take corrective measures to resolve the discharge from your livestock facility. In order to comply with the NOD, a concrete barnyard and barnyard runoff control system were installed as well as clean water runoff systems, milkhouse waste delivery to the manure pit, and a nutrient management plan.

Please be aware that it is now your responsibility to maintain these newly installed systems. If you fail to maintain the corrective actions, the Department of Natural may take enforcement action under state law, including referral to the Department of Justice pursuant to s. 283.29, and/or you may also be issued a WPDES permit.

Your efforts in this matter are appreciated and have contributed to improved water quality in Harrison Creek and the West Fork of the Kickapoo River Watershed. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at (608) 785-9984.

Sincerely,

Cindy Koperski

Runoff Management Specialist

Ly Kapusli

Ce: Paul Krahn, Vernon County Land and Water Conservation Department, 220 Airport Rd, Viroqua, WI

54610

Amy Callis, DNR Madison-WT/3 Coreen Fallat, DATCP, Madison Bob Baczynski, DNR - Baldwin